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I respectfully request you allow C & H Farms the right to do business without harassment.  I have
watched these lawsuits and contestant attacks on a business that has one of the most proven efficient
operations I have heard of even under a microscope.
Let these farmers do business and allow them to make a living.  Please allow them to keep food cost
low and stop over regulation.

Respectfully,

State Senator Linda Collins-Smith
District 19
P.O. Box 90
Pocahontas, AR 72455
870-378-1434
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